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Dear Parent / Carer
Sixth Form Bridging Day — Thursday 29" June 2023

We are delighted that you have chosen Codsall Community High School Sixth Form for the next phase of
your child’s education. You will have noticed from our recent Ofsted report that “Sixth-form students
prosper throughout their time” here.

Students are invited to attend a Bridging Day on Thursday 29t June 2023 in order to experience a full
day of learning in their chosen options and to find out more about Codsall Sixth Form in preparation
for September.

Students will be expected to “Dress for Success” on this day and bring appropriate equipment for
learning. Details of the Sixth Form dress code can be found on the website by visiting https://www.cc-
hs.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/Dress-For-Business.pdf

The timetable for the day is:

Time ‘ Activity
8.30-8.40 Register in Sixth Form Centre.
8.40-9.35 Lesson 1

9.35-10.30 Lesson 2

10.45-11.40 Lesson 3
11.40-12.35 Lesson 4

13.25-14.20 | Year 11 Leavers Assembly

Personalised timetables will be sent to each student prior to the event using EdulLink.
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If you have any questions about the day, please email sixth@cc-hs.com

Please note that numbers for next year are strong. Whilst students are still able to apply on results day,
priority will be given to those who have indicated their intentions to stay and who have met the relevant
entry requirements.

To secure your place, and to aid our further planning of the day, please complete the following link to
share your intentions of attendance to the bridging day - https://forms.office.com/e/vEkqgsfseHt

We wish you every success in all your exams

Yours faithfully

Mrs E Mayor
Head of Sixth Form
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